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Statement Regarding Atlanta Facility Permit Issuance 

 
“On January 6 the Georgia Environmental Protection Department (GA EPD) completed the permit 

process related to the emissions control enhancements made at the Sterigenics Atlanta facility. The new 

permit reflects some of the most stringent controls in the world and follows months of review, including 

GA EPD inspections and third-party tests that verified the effectiveness of the additional state-of-the-art 

emissions control enhancements that Sterigenics voluntarily installed. The permit requirements include 

negative pressure capture and control systems for fugitive emissions and continuous emissions 

monitoring. Sterigenics is committed to complying with these stringent new requirements while 

continuing to safely perform its vital work to meet the demands of our nation’s healthcare system.” 

 


